
 

 

Ellen Mcdaniel 

Minnesota House Representative 

RE HF4300 

Stop the Safe Storage Bill 

 

 

Dear Ellen, 

 

 Thank you for your service to the Minnesota people. 

 

I am writing to you about the HF 4300.   My family lives in rural Minnesota where police response time 

to a crime could take an hour.   This new bill as written will impede our ability and every law abiding 

citizen the ability to defend ourselves from criminals.    

 

 

 

Kevin Kocurek 

(218) 255 2050  

38487 County road 23 

Menahga MN 56464 


